
Spring 2018 

  

Dear Sixth Grade Students and Parents/Guardians: 

  

We have some memorable sixth-grade end-of-year activities planned to celebrate the 

final days at Camarena Elementary.  In order to participate, ​school work completion 

and good behavior are expected. ​ If students fail to comply in these areas, any and/or all of 
the privileges may be lost​.​ ​All of these activities are ​rewards​ for students who have 

demonstrated positive citizenship and excellent work habits.  The following criteria must be met 

in the 4 ​th​ quarter of this school year​: 
  

1. 90% homework completion (late work will NOT be accepted) 

2. Maintaining Camarena Rules & Behavior (no severe discipline issue based upon teacher  

discretion; teacher may choose alternative consequence)  

3. No ​Stop and Thinks​ or other discipline (review is teacher discretion based upon severity)  

These may include, but are not limited to: ​inappropriate language, fighting, defiance, etc.  
 

Participation in these End-of-Year activities may include: 
● Staff vs. Students kickball game  

● Olympic Day 

● AMC Theater Field Trip 

● Legoland Field Trip  

  

Please discuss these criteria with your child to ensure that he/she will be able to participate in 

the activities with their class.  We hope all students can finish the year off on a positive note! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Sixth Grade Teachers 

 

 

 

Please cut along the dotted line and return to your child’s teacher.  

✂-------------✂--------------✂--------------✂-------------✂--------------✂--------------✂-------------✂------ 

  

I have read and understand the criteria that must be met in order to earn End-of-the-Year 

activities.  

  

Student Signature ________________________________ Date __________________ 

  

  

Parent Signature _________________________________ Date __________________ 


